
 Dear Parents/Carers,

I feel very privileged to now be Head of School at Heath Mount. I am looking forward to
working with everybody to continually improve our school. 

The children have been working extremely hard and are really enjoying our new reading
lessons. I have been so impressed with the behaviour shown by all of our children and the
effort I am seeing from them with their handwriting and presentation. I have also been
impressed with how our new reception children have settled into school life. They have
been engaging really well with their teacher, teaching assistant , peers and with the
learning opportunities our EYFS staff have created for them. 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope that you have a lovely weekend.

Miss Cross
Head of School
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School Photograph
Day

On Thursday 26th September, the school
photographer will be visiting Heath Mount
Primary School. This is an opportunity for
children to have their photograph taken
individually and alongside their siblings. 

 Parents will have the option to purchase these
photographs.  If you do not want your child to be

photographed, please inform the school office.
The annual nasal flu vaccination protects your child against flu, which can be an unpleasant illness and in rare cases can

sometime cause serious complications. 
 The vaccination is given once yearly as a simple spray up each nostril, which is painless, very quick and serious side effects

are uncommon. The School Aged Immunisation Service (SAIS) will be offering this vaccination in school on
Friday 18th October.

 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you DO or DO NOT want your child

to have the recommended nasal flu vaccination by:
Completing the consent form on-line at:
https://www.bchcschoolagevaccs.nhs.uk
Quoting Letter Reference - 149366-535

Access Code - 4686

Nasal Flu Vaccination 

https://www.bchcschoolagevaccs.nhs.uk/


PE TIMETABLE

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)

The deadline for year 6 secondary school places is 31st October
2024. Please ensure that you have submitted the online application
form before this date. If you require assistance with the application

process, Mrs Andrews and Mrs Ikhaq will be holding support sessions
to assist any parents who require assistance to complete the online

application form. 
Year 6 children have been given a letter explaining these sessions in

more detail.

Please follow this link to submit your child’s secondary school
application.

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Secondary School Applications
 Do you have a child in Year 6? 



Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


